
 
 

 

Issue 344 30th June 2023  

Home discussion 

question                                         

Stan asked… 

Why is it important 

for us to use our 

manners?   
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Please see your child’s class Teams page for information about school photographs! 

     Pupils of the 
week 

Ellis Fowler 

Jesse Williamson 

Jasper Williamson 

Year One 

Demi Caveney 

Harry Wilkinson 

Boe Lambert 

Mabel  

Steel-Brewster 

Abigail Swales 

Abi Prunty 

Lloyd Bulman 

Daniel Fisher 

Matthew Johnston 

Congratulations to Riley Tombling for his success in his most recent Mountain Bike competition! 

I feel privileged to be able to pop into classrooms to see the amazing teaching 

and learning that goes on and am always impressed by children’s learning        

behaviours. We still have places available in our Nursery and our September 

Reception class. If you are interested in exploring our OUTSTANDING  

Early Years provision, please don’t hesitate to get in touch!    Mrs Channing                                     

Lunchtime Award 
This week’s award goes to 

Elena Bartliff for lovely manners!                              
Well done! 

Act of Kindness 
This week’s award goes to Jocelyn Thomas, Mia Wheldon and Joseph Twomey for being 

kind. A lovely group of Year Four girls also need a mention. Knowing that their friend wasn’t   
having a party for her birthday, they organised a playtime birthday surprise for her instead! 

Stools for sale! 
We have furniture that 

is surplus to               
requirements and are 

selling stools (red/blue/
green) for £5 each 

(first come, first 
served!). If you would 
like to buy one, please 

email the office to     
reserve one and pay 

via MCAS!   

Wednesday is roast day!   
Every Wednesday, our fabulous kitchen staff cook a 

scrumptious Roast of the Day. Although the new 
menu stated gammon and turkey would be served, 
we have experienced difficulties with our suppliers. 
It is for this reason that we have made the decision 

to serve roast chicken every Wednesday.                                                                     
As the menu has already been set on My Child At 
School, this will still state gammon and turkey, but 

chicken will be served instead. 

                              What has Toby seen this week?  
On Wednesday morning, Toby spotted Year Two children and grown 
ups getting onto a bus and wondered where they were  

going! The children were going to the Captain Cook    
Birthplace Museum in Stewart Park.          

Everyone had a wonderful time and Mrs Sellers felt very 
proud of the children, who listened carefully and learned 

lots of facts! Thank you to the grown ups who volunteered 
their time to help with supervision, enabling the visit to go 

ahead and to the children for behaving beautifully! 

It was a delight to watch our girls’ and boys’     
football teams play friendly matches against    

Hutton Rudby on Wednesday. Well done, folks! 



Do you know what your child is accessing on line and who their online ‘friends’ are? 

 Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               

Choir 
(free) 
Y2-6 

Monday 
Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 
Mrs Channing 

Learn to play the ocarina 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Tuesday 
Lunch time 

(12.00 – 12.30) 
Mrs Weyell 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS-Y6 

Tuesday 
12.00 – 12.30 

Mrs Sellers 

Athletics 
(free) 
Y3-6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 
Mrs Davis 

Football team 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Thank you, RAFT! 
This week, we received some new play        

equipment for our upper playground - netball 
posts, netballs and footballs!   

We are always so very grateful that the   
money raised by RAFT is used for the     

benefit of our children.  
Did you know that as well as providing      

additional resources RAFT also donates £8 
per child to help to cover the cost of school 

visits and enrichment activities? This means 
that school visits are subsidised, thus        

reducing the amount of voluntary              
contributions we require from  parents.  
RAFT members work hard behind the 

scenes to arrange fundraising activities,    
raffles and cake sales. They always         

welcome support so if you are interested in 
lending a hand, please contact the             

committee (a really friendly bunch of         
parents!) at RAFT@roseberryacademy.org                  

They’d love to hear from you!  
Three cheers for RAFT! 

 

Important Dates 
6th July 1.30pm and 6pm Y5/6 Summer                
performance 
3rd July EYFS visit to Saltburn 
10th July Choir event at Princess Alexandra         
Auditorium in Yarm 
11th July 7am-9am Bags2school collection at 
the front gate 
12th, 13th, 14th July Y6 transition (Stokesley 
School) 
12th and 13th July Children move to their new 
classes for two days (inc new Reception chil-
dren and Marwood children - letters to follow) 
24th July 6pm - 8pm Y6 Leavers’ disco & BBQ 
25th July 9.15am Y6 Leavers’ assembly - all       
welcome! 
25th July Break up for the summer holiday! 
 

Our 2023-24 term dates may be found on our       
website. Please note that holidays taken during 

term time are not permitted  and cannot be       
authorised. 

Communication is key!                                              
Please remember that we use the My Child 
At School app to communicate with parents 

and carers. This could be anything from 
bumped head texts to club cancellations. 

Please ensure that you set notifications on 
your device so that you see messages as 

they come to you.           
We also pop information onto class Teams     

pages, so it’s worth checking these, too!  
Our weekly newsletter also comes out every 
Friday. This goes home as a paper copy and 

is also uploaded onto class Teams pages 
and our website so that you don’t miss any 

key information! 
We have noted that some parents are       

accruing large dinner money debts - please 
ensure that these are paid so that you may 

still order lunches and access Breakfast 
Club. 

HUGE thanks to Teddy and Guinevere's mum for 
her kind donation of a lovely pushchair for our 

Nursery. Some of our younger poppets get quite 
tired and enjoy being pushed around the garden 

when they need a little snooze! 


